
6 March 2012           

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 

 
To:  Mayor and Council 

 
Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 

 
Re: Professional Engineers of Ontario - Seminar 

 
 

 
Recommendation: 
That the following Members of Council be hereby authorized to attend the March 10, 
2012 Professional Development Seminar of the Professional Engineers of Ontario taking 

place at the Best Western Lakeside Inn in Kenora:- 
 

 
 
And further that all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem 

Policy be hereby authorized. 

 

Background: 
This one day seminar is being offered locally by the Lake of the Woods Chapter of the 

Professional Engineers of Ontario in conjunction with National Engineering Month. 
 

Budget: 
$30.00 registration fee per person – Council’s budgets. 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 

 

 


